
NOTICE:
PHOTOGRAPHY AND
VIDEO RECORDING

Photographs and videos of individuals
attending or participating in today’s public 
event may be taken by the public-at-large,

including the media, without consent.

Peace Wapiti Public School Division cannot 
control or prevent the further distribution or 

use of these photographs, videos, or other 
personal information. Photographs taken by 
Division staff will be used in accordance with 

ATIA and PIPA.


